Stapleford Strollers
We were fortunate that we were able to walk in March 2020 just a week before the complete lockdown. Since then we have been confined to walking as individuals locally or, during partial lockdown, further afield.  We have provisionally arranged our next group walk for June and will be abiding by the recommendations of the National Ramblers Association. In spite of not walking as a group, David Barnes has continued to contribute articles to The Messenger describing walks in South Cambridgeshire.
The Strollers started over 12 years ago and has over 30 walkers who meet on the second Wednesday of every month. Membership is restricted to people who live in Stapleford to keep our numbers manageable. The walks are usually about 5 miles and we meet on the recreation ground to share transport to the starting point. This is usually a pub as parking in villages is sometimes difficult. After the walk we have lunch and a drink before returning to Stapleford. We are a very friendly group and anyone wishing to join us can find out more information on our website.
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